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 

Saturday Vigils 
4:30 PM & 7:00 PM 

Sunday 
7:00 !", 9:00 !", 11:00 !"  & 

4:00 PM 
  

Weekdays  
Monday-Friday 

7:00 AM & 11:00 AM  
Saturday 8:30 !"  

Mass in Polish 
1st & 3rd Sunday at 1:30 PM 

Mass in Hungarian 
2nd Sunday at 1:30 PM 

 

 
 

 Saturday after the  
8:30 AM Mass 

Saturday 3:30-4:30 PM &  
6:30-7:00 PM 

  

TV Mass 9:30 AM  
9 / Comcast or 

4 / Frontier 
44 / Direct TV  



Lenten Events—Pages 4 & 5 
Lenten Practices—Page 7 

 



 

 

 

Stewardship ewardship

Weekend of March 3, 2019 
 
Weekend of March 10, 2019 
 
One Year Ago  
 
Fiscal Year to Date 

Parish Income 

50/50 Raffle Benefits Catholic Faith Appeal. 

Envelopes available in the foyer of the church.  
Drawings are held Tuesday.  To participate: 
·  Place $5.00 CASH in the envelope  
·  Fill in your name and telephone number in the 
     space provided.   
·   Drop the envelope in the collection or bring it  
     to the Parish office by 3:00pm Monday. 
 
 

Winners receive 50% of the proceeds, and the  
other 50% goes toward meeting our goal for the   
Catholic Faith Appeal. 

50/50 Winner of $ 95.00 
Anonymous 

50/50 Raffle 

$  23,216.00 
 
$  20,597.00 
 
$  14,975.00 
 
$ 1,572,191.00 

Catholic Faith Appeal 
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CLERGY 
Rev. Eric Scanlan, Administrator 
Rev. Ronnie Sison, Parochial Vicar 
Deacon Stephen Beck            Deacon Kevin McKenney 
Deacon John Crescitelli            Deacon Pat Palumbo            
Deacon Kim Cohen 
 

PASTORAL ASSOCIATE 
Sr. Monica Paul Fraser, OP 

STAFF 
Dawn Gordon • Parish Secretary 
Barbara Duncan • Bookkeeper 
Christine Martin • Data Entry 
Kathy Connett • Sacristan 
Ernie Mannhart • Maintenance Director 
Dick Burns • Maintenance  
Mike Cunningham • Maintenance  
  

LAY PASTORAL STAFF 
Chelle Maida • Director of Religious Education  
Rick Schicitano • Youth Ministry Director 
Andi Zdrava • Music Director 
Leslie Hutchison • Director of Communications • RCIA 

Altar Guild  Mary Meyer  922-8784 
Arimatheans/Pallbearers  Jim & Gloria Champer       218-6733 
Altar Servers  Kathy Connett  350-4848 
Bereavement Ministry       Sr. Monica Paul Fraser, OP  921-6631 
Bingo    Charlie Culkin   504-5490 
Boy Scouts  John Vetri  224-0449 
Cenacle of Prayer  Pat Bretherton  371-7443 
Charismatic Prayer Group     Mike Hargesheimer 302-2342 
Children/Mary Rosary Grp   Ellie Ticola   735-8400 
Children’s Liturgy Chelle Maida  924-9566 
Choir                                  Andi Zdrava  921-6631 
Cursillo                              Nancy Marsh                     350-1157 
Divine Mercy Cenacle  Lucy Gatza  953-4857 
Eucharistic Adoration        Lucy Gatza  953-4857 
Extra Ordinary Ministers Pat Malcolm  921-6631 
Good Samaritans    Patricia Ward  955-8512 
Homebound Ministry        Deacon John                      921-6631  
Knights of Columbus Dale Haas  914-6228 
Lectors   Eileen Parkinson               346-0666  
Legion of Mary  Susan Gordon  321-3663 
Little Rock Scripture          Tom & Sarah Flood      954-232-5038  
Men’s Club  Herb Osumssen                 321-3482 
Military Ministry  Ellie Ticola  735-8400 
Parish Library  Parish Office  921-6631 
Prayer Line  Mary Jane Zuknick 924-4108 
RCIA                    Leslie Hutchison               928-4140 
Religious Education      Chelle Maida, DRE      924-9566 
Respect Life  James & Sylvia Kurt           371-7339 
Rosary Makers  Carol Muth               923-3500 
Sacristan                Kathy Connett       350-4848 
Sociable Singles 50+ Laurie Merson  331-4375 
St.  Vincent de Paul Paul Tschirhart                 921-6631 
Ushers   Vic Ticola  780-3016 
Women’s Club  Joani White  342-8663 
Youth Ministry                  Rick Schicitano   921-6631 

Parish Ministries / Organizations 

Parish Staff 

Assessment  $ 232,000.00 
Pledged          $ 75,987.00 
Collected        $ 50,628.09 
% of Goal      33%     % Parish Participation 9% 
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  Bereavement Group  
  

The Bereavement Group will continue to 
meet in the Finegan Center Conference 
Room on the dates listed below, from   
1:30-2:30pm.  If you cannot make all the      
meetings, that is all right.  Come when you 
can. 

March 21st  ²  April 4th 
       May 2nd 16th & 30th 

What is Lectio Divina?  
  
Lectio Divina or “Divine reading” is an  
ancient form of prayer with the Scriptures. 
It includes moments of reading (lectio),    
reflecting on (meditatio), responding to 
(oratio) and resting in (contemplatio) Him 
with the aim of nourishing and deepening 
one's relationship with God.  
  

You are invited to take part in this beautiful 
practice every Thursday in Lent from 7:00-
8:00 pm in the Chapel. 

Dear brothers and sisters, I want to share 
with you a prayer I came across this past 
year, and one I fell  immediately in love 
with. It is certainly an appropriate one for 
Lent. 

 
Disturb us, Lord, when 

We are too pleased with ourselves, 
When our dreams have come true 

Because we dreamed too little, 
When we arrived safely 

Because we sailed too close to the shore. 
Disturb us, Lord, when 

With the abundance of things we possess 
We have lost our thirst 
For the waters of life; 

Having fallen in love with life, 
We have ceased to dream of eternity 

And in our efforts to build a new earth, 
We have allowed our vision 
Of the new Heaven to dim. 

Disturb us, Lord, to dare more boldly, 
To venture on wilder seas 

Where storms will show Your mastery; 
Where losing sight of land, 

We shall find the stars. 
We ask you to push back 

The horizons of our hopes; 
And to push back the future 

In strength, courage, hope, and love. 
This we ask in the name of our Captain, 

Who is Jesus Christ. Amen. 
 

It is a bold and courageous prayer isn’t it? Not an easy 
one to make, but one I am sure the Lord delights in 
hearing from us. Pope Benedict XVI once said “The 
world offers you comfort, but you were not made for 
comfort. You were made for greatness.” May we not be 
afraid to seek the greatness (i.e., holiness) the Lord is 
calling each one of us to. Disturb us, O Lord… 
 
Peace and Good! 
Fr. Eric 

Called to Partake in the  
Eucharist 

  
Do you attend Mass each week, but do not 
feel you can receive Eucharist?  At times, 
individuals are under the mistaken notion 

that they cannot  receive 
Jesus in the Most Holy 
Sacrament of the                 
Eucharist.  Eucharist is 
food for our souls, a  

precious Gift left to us by Christ.   
  

If you refrain from receiving the Eucharist 
for any reason, please call 921-6631 to set 
up an appointment to discuss your concerns 
with Fr. Eric, Fr. Ronnie, or Sr. Monica. 
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To bid on these fabulous opportuni!es go to h"ps://incarna!onschool.edu/bid-now  and follow 
the instruc!ons.  You can also purchase !ckets to the Gala at this address. 


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LENTEN PRACTICES 
  

Regulations on Fasting and Abstinence 
Ash Wednesday, March 6th, and Good 
Friday, April 19th, are days of fast and 
abstinence. All Fridays of Lent are also 
days of abstinence from meat. 
  
Fasting is observed on Ash Wednesday 
and Good Friday by all Catholics                     
between the ages of 18 years and 59 years 
(inclusive).  On a fast day one full meal is 
allowed. Two smaller meals, sufficient to  
maintain strength, may be taken in            
accordance to individual needs, but                      
together they should not equal another 
full meal.  
 
Eating between meals is not permitted, 
but liquids are allowed. If possible, the 
fast on Good Friday is continued until the 
Easter Vigil (on Holy Saturday night) as 
the “paschal fast” in solidarity with the 
suffering and death of the Lord Jesus, and 
to prepare ourselves to share more fully in 
the celebration of His Resurrection. 
    

Abstinence from meat is to be observed 
by all Catholics who are 14 years of age 
and older. Ash Wednesday and all the 
Fridays of Lent (and Good Friday) are 
days of abstinence. 
  

If a person is unable to observe the above 
regulations due to ill health or other                  
serious reasons, they are urged to                   
practice other forms of self-denial that 

The Incarnation Women's Club...  
 

...would like to thank all those people who                       
contributed to the "Around the World in a Day," 
our annual Luncheon and Fashion Show. It was the 
combined efforts of many that made it a success.  
 

We thank the people who donated prizes for the raffle and gift 
baskets, those who loaned or made decorations, the luncheon 
volunteers and the fashion show models, those who cleaned up, 
and especially those of you who attended to support the affair,  
Thanks also to the people who couldn't come (we sold out) and 
who generously donated to the school bus. To all those who 
contributed in any way not mentioned, we THANK YOU.   
 
Many kudos to our committees who gave much time and                  
energy to get the hot air balloon off the ground and soaring into 
the sky for our children at Incarnation School. 

Friday, March 29th 
Finegan Center 

  
The center opens at 4:00pm and the  kitchen at 4:30pm.  You 
will love our menu!  Before the games begin at 6:00pm, 
come and  enjoy some  delicious food and meet your old 
friends and make some new ones.   
  
No food and/or drink may be brought into the Finegan                
Center.  Any food and or drink consumed must be purchased 
from the Finegan Center Kitchen. 
  
The minimum cost to play is $10.00.  You can purchase       
additional sheets at $10.00 and $7.00.  We play 39 games – 
32 regular and 7 jackpot – which pays out over $2,000.00 per 
night. 
  
Bring your daubers and come join us on Friday, March 
29th.  Call Charlie Culkin at 941-504-5490 for more details. 
  
  

 
 
 

 
 

No Coffee & Donuts on Sunday, March 24th 


